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To: Santa Clara Family Health Plan Providers 

From: Jennifer Clements, Director of Provider Network Management 

Date: March 8, 2017 

Subject: SCFHP Launches Provider e-News 

Dear SCFHP Provider: 

Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) today launched a new bi-monthly newsletter Provider 
e-News for all our primary care physicians, specialists and ancillary providers. It was distributed 
via email to all providers who have shared email addresses with SCFHP. 

In case we couldn’t reach you via email, you may read the newsletter by typing the following link 
in your browser: bit.ly/providerenews.  Don’t forget to subscribe to the Provider e-News by 
clicking on the link at the end of the newsletter.  

If you have any questions, please contact provideroperations@scfhp.com.  

Thank you! 
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